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Tuesday, March 19, 2024 

 
 
Dear Community Members, 
 
A suspected case of Tuberculosis has been identified at Geneva Middle School. This is NOT 
currently a confirmed case. The person is staying home from school while further testing is 
processed. We are working alongside Geneva Middle School and the Ohio Department of 
Health to manage this case and new information as it arrives. If you have any questions on this 
matter, please contact The Ashtabula County Health Department at (440)576-6010 and select 
option 2 for Nursing. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jay Becker, MPH 
Health Commissioner 
Ashtabula County Health Department 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Ashtabula County Health Department 

12 West Jefferson Street 
Jefferson, Ohio 44047 

Jay Becker, M.P.H. 
Health Commissioner 

Telephone: 440.576.6010 

            Fax: 440.576.5527 


